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Running club gains a guest 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High School running club is every Thursday lunchtime. To escape the school grounds the staff, 

take the pupils across the road to the Harewood estate. We run along the main estate road 

past the deer field. Every week we get a spectacular view across the valley and on occasions 

we are treated to sights of the deer.  

Sometimes we have a special guest runner – Cherry, the Gateways school dog! 

 

Mrs Lesley Wood, Mrs Sophie King & Mrs Marae Burns with two very keen Upper 3 girls  

 


